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The Undergraduate Curriculum Committee (UCC) met 7 times in the fall semester, 3 times in January, 

and 5 times in the spring semester.  All meetings were held via Zoom. 

Over the academic year, we considered and approved the following: 

 37 changes to majors, concentrations, tracks, and/or focuses, 

 5 changes to minors, 

 65 changes to courses, 

 4 new programs or majors,  

4 new minors, and 

 110 new courses (including 65 First-Year Seminars). 

In late February, the Faculty Senate charged the UCC with reviewing the Curriculum Approval Guide 

(CAG) to determine if it was adequate, proposing timely measures to improve the CAG, and report to 

the Senate by November 2024.  In response, the UCC met with School Curriculum Committee chairs to 

discuss the CAG and appointed a working group of Shawn McEntee, Jennifer Nyland, Mia Waldron, and 

Gail Welsh to work on revisions to the Curriculum Approval Guide and make recommendations to UCC 

and Faculty Senate.   

If you need additional information, please contact me. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gail S. Welsh 

Chair, Undergraduate Curriculum Committee 


